
       City Council 
       Date:  9/18/07 
       REGULAR 
       Item: 6 
       Information and Direction 
 
ITEM:  Receive information on the Highway 36 and Lake Elmo Avenue Design Review 
  Committee and Process and determine next steps 
 
REQUESTED BY:  Cory Slagle, Transportation Engineer, Washington County 
 
SUBMITTED BY:    Susan Hoyt, City Administrator 
 
SUMMARY AND ACTION REQUESTED:  The city council is being asked to receive information 
on the Highway 36/Lake Elmo Design Review Committee and process as well as to discuss how 
to proceed with appointments to this committee. Washington is organizing this committee with 
Grant, Lake Elmo, and MnDOT.  The purpose of the Design Review Committee is to explore 
options for how to design the future intersection/interchange of Highway 36 and Lake Elmo 
Avenue. The city of Lake Elmo will get four appointments to the committee. According to the 
county, typically, some city council representation is made to these types of committees.  The city 
may determine how to proceed with appointments following the presentation.  The process will 
get underway later this fall and continue for several months. (Attachment 1). 
 
ORDER OF BUSINESS: 
 

o Introduction    Susan Hoyt, City Administrator 
 

o Report     Cory Slagle, Washington County 
 

o Questions to the presenter  Mayor and Council members 
ROUND ROBBIN 

 
o Questions from the public to the council  Mayor facilitates 

(3 minute/person) 
 

o Discussion    Mayor and Council members 
 

o Direction on committee   City Council 
             appointment 
   
ATTACHMENT: 
 
1 Timeline for Design Review Committee 


